
FIRST	HYLAND	GREENS	HOMEOWNER	ASSOCIATION	
REPORT	OF	ACTIONS	

Taken	by	the	Board	of	Directors	
June	18,	2019	

	
The	Board	of	Directors	took	the	following	actions:	
	
Approved	transferring	$300,000	from	Pacific	Bank	to	Edward	Jones.		This	brings	
out	Pacific	Bank	balance	within	FDIC	insured	limits.	
	
Approved	a	modification	of	the	Rules	and	Regulations	related	to	decks	and	patios	
to	clarify	materials	and	colors	allowed.	
	
Recognized	resident	David	Boepple	for	welding	on	the	fence	at	the	small	pool.	
	
Approved	a	motion	to	add	guards	until	closing	time	at	the	large	pool.	
	
Approved	a	request	to	issue	pool	access	cards/fobs	to	a	resident	on	a	payment	plan.	
	
For	more	detail,	see	the	meeting	minutes.	
	
Joe	Armstrong,	Secretary	
	
	


